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Welcome TO GMS!
Message from Mr. Moreland
AHA Color Run
Important Dates
Connect with LEE!
A feast for your eyes!
Cornerstone Ministries 
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IMPORTANT DATESIMPORTANT DATESIMPORTANT DATES
November 11- Veteran’s Day
November 15- Q2 Interims 
November 15- Last day to sign up for the Color Run
November 17- AHA/GMS Color Run
November 20-24- Thanksgiving Break- No School
December 21- Full day for Students
December 22- Early Dismissal/End of Q2

It’s hard to believe we are already well into
Quarter 2 of the school year. This time of year,

with the upcoming holidays, brings distractions
that can many times take students minds off
their academics. Now is the time where the

routines you developed at the beginning of the
year pay off. Continue having your student stick

to their schedule, even with the added fun
things going on. Remember that December 21 is

now a full day of school for students and
December 22, will be an early dismissal day and

also marks the end of Quarter 2. 



GMS/AHA Color Run/Walk

It’s that time of year again! Our annual Color Run benefitting the American
Heart Association. Our school kick-off will be held on November 6th, and
sign-ups will be November 7th- November 15. The $25 donation includes

participation in the run, a t-shirt, wristband, swag bag full of goodies, and a
hot dog lunch, chips and this year KONA ICE!! 

If you would like to volunteer for this event please click on the link below 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D45A5A82EA5FAC61-gmsaha

Connect with LEE! 

 

Did you know we have tutoring available, free of charge to all
Lee County students. Tutoring from MS is just one click away
for ELA, Math, Science and Social Studies. Hours are Monday-
Thursday 4:30- 7:30 on school days. The link to Connect with
LEE! can be found on your student's Launchpad. Some of our

very own GMS teachers are the tutors! 

Feast your eyes!
Feast your eyes on just

a few of the works of art
created by our talented

students.  

Cornerstone Ministries
We all need help at one time or another, and

Cornerstone Ministries is here to help you with
a Thanksgiving or Christmas meal. If your family
is in need of some support during this holiday

season, just reach out to our school social
worker and he can help you get on their list.
Just call the school at 549-0606 and ask for
Scott Hollenbeck. If he is not on campus, just
leave him a message and he will be sure to get

back to you. Don’t miss out on this opportunity
if you are in need. 


